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October 2014 

 
To: Eligible Participants Enrolled in the Southern California Dairy Industry Security Fund 

Fee-for-Service Medical Plan 
 
From: The Board of Trustees of the Southern California Dairy Industry Security Fund 
 
Re: PPO Providers – Anthem Blue Cross 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
In a continuing effort to maintain and control increasing medical costs for both participants and 
the Southern California Dairy Industry Security Fund, the Board of Trustees would like to remind 
you of the importance of using Anthem Blue Cross PPO providers.  
 
Advantages of Using Anthem Blue Cross PPO Providers 
 
The Fund, though Anthem Blue Cross, has contracted with many doctors and hospitals who 
have agreed to provide medical services at reduced fees.  This means that by utilizing an 
Anthem Blue Cross provider, both you and the Fund save money. 
 
How the Program Works 
 

• When you need to see a doctor simply select one from the Anthem Blue Cross PPO 
provider listing.  In many cases, you will find that your current doctor has already agreed 
to participate in the Anthem Blue Cross PPO Plan. 

• If you do not have an Anthem Blue Cross PPO listing of participating doctors and 
hospitals, you may visit Anthem Blue Cross at www.bluecrossca.com for a participating 
doctor or hospital in your area.  You may contact the Fund Office at (866)481-5841 or 
(562)463-5033 to request a directory or access the Fund’s website at 
www.scdairyfund.org. 

• When you visit an Anthem Blue Cross PPO doctor or hospital, be sure to take your 
group health Plan identification card with you.  

 
IF YOU ARE REFERRED TO A SPECIALIST OR TO A HOSPITAL, REMIND YOUR 
DOCTOR THAT YOU WANT TO CONTINUE TO UTILIZE ANTHEM BLUE CROSS 
PPO DOCTORS AND/OR HOSPITALS. 

   
Participants Residing or Incurring Medical Services Outside of California 
 

• First Health/PHX is the PPO Network for participants residing or incurring medical 
services outside of California.  To determine if you doctor or hospital is part of the First 
Health PPO network, you may visit First Health at www.firsthealth.com. 

 
If you should have any questions, please contact the Administrative Office at (866) 481-5841, or 
(562) 463-5033. 

Sincerely, 
 

ON BEHALF OF THE 
 BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE 

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA DAIRY INDUSTRY SECURITY FUND 

13191 Crossroads Parkway North, Suite 205, City of Industry, CA 91746 

http://www.bluecrossca.com/

